Cheryl Rottmann

From: Jenni Z <jennizstuff@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 1:00 PM

To: Cheryl Rottmann

Cc: Melissa Marsh; Mayor Roslyn Grafstein; Giles Tucker; artech@ameritech.net; joejarbo402@yahoo.com
Subject: Resignation from DDA

Dear Cheryl,

| am resigning from the Downtown Development Authority and Brownfield Redevelopment Authority as of January 6,
2023.

| will continue to volunteer for the Promotions Committee as a resident and help fulfill the DDA vision. | am not
leaving. | am repositioning my volunteer efforts to meet my current obligations.

Demands in other areas of my life are needing attention at this time and a committed schedule is something | am unable
to maintain.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Zmarzlik



